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Nelson, Jacob

From: Migler, Jerry
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 4:45 PM
To: DCBStudents
Cc: DCB All Faculty; DCB_Staff
Subject: Request for Students not to return to Campus after Spring Break

Good afternoon, 
 
We have received several requests from students asking if they could return to the campus after spring break.  Based on 
information from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC), the North Dakota Department of Health, and the Governor’s 
Office, we are asking DCB students not to return to the college or the Bottineau community at this time.  This is 
necessary to limit the spread of COVID-19.  Also, any student returning to the campus during the COVID-19 Pandemic 
will need to undergo an immediate COVID-19 screening before entering any campus building and would likely be 
quarantined for a minimum of 14 days.   
Please understand that these precautions are necessary to protect the health of all students and staff.  As all 
classes during the spring semester will be available in an online/alternative delivery format, it is not necessary 
for students to be on campus to complete their coursework.  Support services will also be available via online 
and distance technologies. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jerry Migler, PhD 
Campus Dean 
Dakota College at Bottineau 
105 Simrall Blvd. 
Bottineau, ND  58318 
701-228-5480 
 
 
 
 
 


